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Important Announcement 
 
 

 
We are now accepting e-payments! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
The New Mexico Health Care Authority Division of Health 

Improvement is excited to announce a new, paperless billing 
solution for the convenience of all healthcare facilities to 

submit their state licensure fee. 
 

 

Instructions will be provided at the time of licensure. 
For any questions, please contact  facility.license@hca.nm.gov. 
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